
 

 

          7th July 2023  

         

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y6 Rivers Trip 

  

We have booked an interactive workshop on rivers to enrich our current topic, for each 
class on the following dates: 

  

6S – 13th July 

6SB – 14th July 

  

These will take place at Beddington Park in Wallington with a rivers expert from the South 
East Rivers Trust, and will be free of charge. We are also travelling by public transport 
from the school, so the whole trip will be free to go on.  

 

All children should wear school uniform and bring a packed lunch on the day of their 
workshop, and come into school at the normal time in the morning. Additionally, please 
make sure your child has appropriate attire depending on the weather, for example sun 
hat and sun cream if sunny, rain coat if rainy. The workshops will finish at the park at 
2.15pm and we hope to be back at school before the end of the school day. However, 

please be prepared if the time of returning to school is delayed due to traffic.  

 

To give consent for your child to attend the rivers workshop trip, please use the following 

link to a google form https://forms.gle/zfzQaWPg8QbqtQdA6 

Please complete this by Tuesday 11th July. 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact Mr Simons, Mrs Smith or Mrs Bayliss if you have any 

queries about this trip. 

 

Best wishes 

The Year 6 Team           
 

https://forms.gle/zfzQaWPg8QbqtQdA6

